
Online Safety
As the nights start to draw in, children are spending more and more 
time on devices. It’s important that as a family, you decide how much 
screen time is acceptable and agree to stick to this together.

Conversation Starters for the whole family:
What do you like to use technology for? How does it help you?
What things make you happy when you use technology?
What things worry you/ make you unhappy/angry/sad when using technology?
What would you do if something online upset you? 

Each week, we will learn the SMART rules. This week is The S Rule. Click on 

the link and watch the first of 6 videos to help you and your family stay safe online.
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Dear Parents and Carers,

It was really great to see so many of you in the first 
PIMs for the year. These meetings will continue 
next week for Years Reception, 1 and 2. Please 
make every effort to attend.

We are currently experiencing a high level of lost 
property so would like to issue a gentle reminder 
that all items of clothing should be labeled with 
your child’s name and class number. This will help 
us to return the items to the correct children.
As we settle into the third week of school, I wanted 
to let you know how proud I am of the 
independence shown by our Year 2 pupils. They 
are doing a fantastic job of coming upstairs 
independently in the mornings. Please keep 
encouraging your children to be as independent as 
possible at home as well.

Clubs have started this week and it is lovely to see 
children enjoying so many activities after school. 
We are trying to encourage as many parents as 
possible to take advantage of the many things on 
offer in Newham. We will shortly be sending home 
a community newsletter listing many of the offers 
available in Newham. This is because it is one of 
our big school priorities this year to help 
children to better engage with their learning by 
reducing screen time. Keep a look out for parent 
workshops to support this.

Have a wonderful and safe weekend.
Ms Von

Reception
RB -82.9%
RP -85.4%
RU - 95%

Year 1
1B - 87.4%
1R -98.3%
1S -85%

Year 2
2P -92.6%
2S - 91.9%
2V - 94.3%

Year 3
3G - 92%
3L -93%

3R - 94.1%

Year 4
4H - 97.9%
4L - 94.1%
4S - 93.1%

Year 5
5N - 94%
5R -99.3%

5RK - 98.7%

Year 6
6H - 96.7%
6P -94.1%
6R - 97%

Whole school attendance - 93.6%

Attendance at Star
Did you come to school everyday this week? 

Which classes achieved the highest 
attendance? 

Who will get the attendance cup?

Google Classroom

Parents remember you can ask your child 
to log in to their Google Classroom account 
at home where you will find all of the day’s 
learning available to view. Ask your child 
what they have learned today. Talk to 
them about what they have enjoyed 
engaging with most. Find out what they 
think they need to work on next. 
Remember to speak to your child’s teacher 
if you have any questions.

Parent Information 
Meetings started this 
week. 

What a  wonderful turn 
out! It was lovely to see 
so many of you attend.

The presentations will 
be available to view here 
shortly.

https://www.childnet.com/resources/video-lessons/the-s-rule/
https://star.newham.sch.uk/parents/parent-information-meetings/


Nursery
AM - Ashmeet
PM - Melisa

Reception
RU - Willow
RP - Kofi

RB - Ilana

Year 1
1B - Anfa
1R - Annie
1S - Eva

Year 2
2P - Bozhi
2S - Joshua

2V - Lily-Grace 

Year 3
3G - Sarlene
3L - Grejsi

3R - Daniel K

Year 4
4H - Kexin

4L - Leah-Rose
4S - Jeremiah

Year 5
5R - Iqfa

5RK - Deon
5N- Hollie

Year 6
6H - Matildah

6R - Jameel
6P- Naifah

Year 1
 1B - Hidaayah

1R - Fatou
1S - Muhsin

Year 2
2P - Yarah
2S - Melisa

2V - Muhaimin

Year 3
3G - Dragos
3L - Olisa

3R - Mahir

Year 4
4H - Helen
4L - Rania
4S - Theo

Year 5
5R - Saif

5RK - Marni 
5N- Paulius

Year 6
6H - Ana Sophia

6R - Shaynul
6P- Sofia

Golden lunches
Class teachers select one pupil per week to have a 
golden lunch with the Headteacher or Deputies. This 
is awarded to those that show the most progress or 
make the most effort in their learning!

352 337

398 335

Picasso

House points
Teachers, lunch staff, support staff, school leaders and our 
office team have been awarding house tokens all week. Pupils 
have received tokens if they have demonstrated children's 
rights, shown good leadership skills and have excellent 
learning behaviors.

Congratulations to the winning house….results below!

Happy leaves
This half term we are celebrating
pupils who have shown good
examples of RESPECT.
The winners in this weeks assembly were….. 


